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[bookmark: _Hlk184038792]To: Dartmouth Health System Providers

From: K. Aaron Geno, PhD, DABCC, Assistant Director of Clinical Chemistry
	Abigail Johnston MS, MLS (ASCP)CM, Laboratory Medicine Operations Manager
 	
Date: December 2, 2024
 
RE:  Tests Restored – Cyclosporine A, Everolimus, Sirolimus

Situation

Normal testing for cyclosporine A, everolimus, and sirolimus has resumed.

Background

The mass spectrometer that performs testing for cyclosporine A, everolimus, and sirolimus had been out of service. It was repaired last week.

Assessment

Following service, system testing indicated normal instrument function Tuesday afternoon. Out of an abundance of caution, we continued routing all samples for these tests to Mayo Clinic Labs through Tuesday while we completed more extensive testing.

Recommendation

Providers can expect resumption of normal in-house turnaround times for this testing.


For questions or additional information, please contact:

kimball.a.geno@hitchcock.org or the chemistry director on call at pager 8139.
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